
 

1 

    ☐ Not-Public Document – Not For Public Disclosure 
    ☐ Public Document – Not-Public Data Has Been Excised 
    ☒ Public Document 
 
Xcel Energy  Data Request No. 1-4 
Docket No.: EL23-028 
Response To:  South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
Requestor: Patrick Steffensen 
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__________________________________________________________________ 
Question: 
Xcel explains on page 10 of the Petition that the proposed rates are based largely on 
projections.  Does Xcel plan to reassess these fees in its next general rate case? 
 
Response: 
The Company does plan to reassess the costs associated with remote disconnect and 
whether or not these costs warrant updating the remote disconnect charges in our 
next general rate case.   
__________________________________________________________________ 
 
Preparer: Christopher Barthol  
Title: Rate Consultant  
Department: NSPM Regulatory  
Telephone: 612-321-3237  
Date: November 21, 2023  

 
 


